
 

Come along to our fantastic Christmas Fair on Wednesday 18th December at 
Greenwood Road! 

 
This year, we will be doing things slightly differently and will have a number of musical 

performances from our children alongside our wonderful range of stalls.  
 

 The timings will be as follows:  
 

3pm – Brass performance in the playground to open the fair 
                              3.30pm – Ukulele performance in the dining hall 

4pm – Choir performance in the dining hall to close the fair 
 

As always, we will have a wide selection of parent and teacher stalls which will be 
situated in the Secondary dining hall and will be open between 3 - 4.15pm.  

 
If you are interested in having a stall at the fair, please contact reception on either site 

and register your interest. We will operate on a first-come first-served basis as our 
stalls are very popular and we are limited for space. A member of the admin team will 
contact you to confirm if you have a place. In line with the sustainability work we are 

doing in school, we encourage parents to use this opportunity to sell some pre-owned 
items you no longer need and could go to a new home.  

 
 

We are delighted to inform you that Santa is also making a special trip to come and 
see us at Nottingham Academy during the Christmas fair! There will be a chance to 

come and visit Santa in his grotto and even have a photograph taken with him!  
 

We hope to see you there!  


